CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06251-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:45 AM

To: ‘phillip vinciguerra'

Subject: RE: FPL rate increase

Dear Mr. Vinciguerra,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: phillip vinciguerra [mailto:philvin2@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 7:51 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate increase

Please stop this rate increase.

Phillip Vinciguerra
2205 Old moody Lot24
Bunnell, FI 32110
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